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lOth October, 1932. 

Dear Miss Parsons, 

I am sorry there has been so long a delay 

in answering your letter of October lst. I waited 

to consult Mrs. Reid. 

I find that she will be able to give the 

lectures on Fridays at 10, beginning on January 13th. 

The lectures will be arranged under the same conditions 

as last year. 

Yours sincerely, 

Principal. 


